
Subject: Reminder - Flu Vaccinations

Dear Parent/Carer

Please find information on the link below regarding the flu immunisations scheduled to take place on 21 and 
22 November at Hessle High School.

Please be aware that the link closes this Saturday.

Please click on the link to provide your consent for your child/ren to be vaccinated 
www.schoolvaccination.uk.

Kind regards

Email to parents 

https://www.schoolvaccination.uk/

